Good evening Ramily,

This is Mr. Puryear with your weekly announcements.

The first week of school is over and now we are on to week 2. As a reminder, Monday, September 2 is Labor Day and there is no school.

Our morning car line is moving better with more of our students finally getting their bus passes. The first entrance to the school is a one way entrance, please do not enter through the first entrance during school hours.

Our students will receive Chromebooks this week, but they will only be allowed to use them in school. At this time, students should not take their computers home for any reason until further notified.

Athletics this week:

Tuesday, September 3

Volleyball and Cheerleading tryouts after school
Football practice

Wednesday, September 4

Volleyball and Cheerleading tryouts after school
Football practice

We are currently looking for a soccer coach. If anyone is interested, please email myself or the Athletic Director, Anthony Clark at clarka@gcsnc.com. Once we have a coach, we will communicate about tryouts and practices.

Those are all of our announcements for this week. We will begin addressing tardies and dress code this week. Please refer to the handbook. Remember, we are Capable of 'NE' thing and let's have a great week Rams!!
